From: Ann Sedley

Sent: 07 June 2016 16:44

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2016/2486/P

Dear Planning Officer,

I have responded to the consultation about the balcony walls on 57 Torriano Avenue, but was not able to add a photo. Please see
attached photo of the view of this property [rom my house.

Yours sincercly

Ann Sedley




